
From: Steve Petzold

To: April Jacobs

Subject: Layout for Obelisks in Central Park

Date: Wednesday, November 4, 2020 9:17:50 AM

CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER

​
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​

Please provide to Water Board members

This photo was taken on 11/4/2020.  I believe the city is laying out the area for the proposed Obelisks

memorializing Gracie and Dominic

Sent from my iPhone
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